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1st April, 1936.

Deer Dr. Pickworth,

1 am favoured with your
letter of the 3lst ultimo, and heve read
with very much interest your remarks
regarding the findings of the Court in
the case of the Enquiry into the loss of
the "V
_#  Thauking you for your
fention in the matter,

1anm,
Yours faithfully

A. Pickworth, BEsq,., D.8c.,
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